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Hello   

My name is Rob Wetmore.  I am the owner and senior instructor at Leading Edge Martial Arts in 

Allentown.   I writing to you to let you know about some of the programs we offer here at 

LEMA that may be of interest to you.  As a community service, we visit local camps and 

daycares at no charge to educate children about bullies, strangers, and the responsibilities 

involved in studying Martial Arts.   This also serves as a fun, change of pace activity for your 

students.   

We can visit your camp or daycare in any or all of the following formats: 

•         Individual classes 

•         Gym classes 

•         Assemblies 

 

 Our goal with these visits is to teach the children about stranger awareness, bully awareness, 

peer pressure, self discipline, self defense, the proper do’s and don’ts (responsibilities) associated 

with studying Martial Arts, as well as living a healthy life style.   

 We do these programs in many schools, daycares, and camps throughout the Lehigh Valley.  If 

you would need any referrals, I will be happy to direct you to some schools that are familiar with 

us and our programs.  The programs have been very successful and are always well received.  

 Again, there is no charge for this program.  We do this as a community service.  I would love to 

include your school in the list of schools around the area that benefit from our programs. 

 If you have any questions or you would like to discuss the programs more, please don’t hesitate 

to call me or I would be happy to stop down and meet with you in person. 

 I look forward to speaking with you soon. 

 Sincerely, 

Rob Wetmore 

Sensei 
Leading Edge Martial Arts 

610 434 3343 
senseirob@leadingedgema.com 

www.leadingedgema.com  
www.facebook.com/leadingedgema  

http://www.leadingedgema.com/
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